
Dear Norman, 

THE NORTHERN COLORADO BROADCASTING CO. 

Fort Collins , Colorado 
1600 LA PORTE AVENUE, TELEPHONE 2600 

MERIMIEREICEN 

4 -18 -49 

Thank you for your report of reception 

of our transmission March 26, 1949 at 0200. 

These 250 small watts seem to get out 

quite well at times -- and too, at time the other guys 

in here too, and that makes us unhappy on 1400 kc. 

I even got a letter from NZ on the 21st of Jan and that 

is really getting out, Yes? 

Truly yours, 

Ch, Eng. 
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